
02/10/2020 

MS Cherie Lenon 
11 John Oxley DR 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
clenon07@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I wish to strongly object to the proposal for further lighting in John Fisher Park. 
I have read through all the submissions to date and can find not one in support from any local 
residents. I believe the impact on their amenity is too great with the surrounding houses 
backing directly onto the parklands. 

It seems that consultation with local residents has been very sadly lacking in this proposal. 

This DA application for sports lighting at John Fisher Park should not be approved. 

Sent: 2/10/2020 3:23:11 PM
Subject: Online Submission


